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Sageville Elementary Newsletter March 12, 2020

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Our superintendent, Mr. Stan Rheingans, has been meeting daily with
district leaders in regards to the impact of Coronavirus. Additional hand

Calendar of Events

No School March 16-20

sanitizers have been installed in our tech lab and gymnasium. Staff are Monday-March 23
reminding students of the benefits and rigors of handwashing. During 6:30 Pine Derby in the gym
spring break, Mr. Bahl and Mr. Paige will be working very diligently to
sanitize the building. Tuesday-March 24

8:00 Choir
Spring break is March 16th - March 20th. | wish your families a wonderful 6:30 Choral Festival @
break. Enjoy your time together! Hempstead
Our Kindergarten Welcoming Event is Tuesday, March 31, 5:30-6:30 PM. Friday-March 27

9:40 Late arrival

11:35 a.m. (K-2) & 12:05 p.m.
(3-5) Birthday Lunch

2:45 Celebration Assembly
Sassy Stampede Fundraiser
Envelopes due

If you have not returned the materials that were mailed from the district
you can send them to our school office or drop them off that night.

A limited Sassy Stampede T-Shirt is available to order on-line until March
15, 11:55 PM. Here is the link: https://shop.envisiontees.com/
sassys_stampede

The PTC Sassy Stampede will be held on Friday, April 3 at 2:00 PM. En-
velopes for the walk-a-thon are due by Friday, March 27th
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SAGEVILLE SCHOOL = DUBUQUE, IOWA

Friday Focus:

« Teachers will be
collaborating in
Bridges (math)

Second Graders from Mrs. Klinkner’s classroom are practicing for their upcoming program.
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Pre-School
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Sageville Preschool has a few
openings in the afternoon
session for next year.
Call the school office for
details.

‘Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

' Greetings! This month during guidance lessons, :

'grades have reviewed Body Safety: our body is |
:ours, No-Go-Yell-Tell steps if faced with an I
 uncomfortable situation or touch, and |dent|fy|ng i
.thelr 5 trusted adults that they feel safe going to with !
-any problem. Explicit teachlng about body safety !

' (traditionally known as “good touch, bad touch) is :
:vital to protect children and empowering them with |
' knowledge on what to do if faced with a dangerous |
1 situation such as inappropriate touching or harm. i
-These lessons also built off of what students learned !
:ln Health lessons earlier in November with class- !
'room teachers. Students in lower grade levels (K-3) |
' read stories and had insightful conversations sur- I
.roundlng body safety. Students in upper grade levels i
.reV|ewed body safety and participated in activities !
-engaglng one another in a safety plan and “what !
'would you do” if faced with an uncomfortable |
:situation. If you would like to preview any of the |
:materials used during March guidance lessons you
may contact me via phone 552-4300 or email at i
-aboeve@dbqsohools org. Please continue to !
' discuss what we reviewed in class at home! !

Dani concentrates on her clay project!
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